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13/06/2022  09:06:412022/1582/P COMMNT Matthew Williams Dear Nathaniel Young

2022/1582/P ¿ 33 Bedford Row, WC1R 4JH

With regard to the above planning application I would like to point out that the location effected adjoins 

residential properties which overlook the flat roof area and bedrooms look out onto it.

It is therefore vital that appropriate noise abatement and containment measures are implemented. Measures 

are proposed: these need to reflect the location and the amenity rights of local residents.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Williams

9 The Old School

13 June 2022

12/06/2022  16:27:032022/1582/P COMMNT Roderick Smith I have read the planning application for the removal of existing plant and equipment at 33 Bedford Row, and 

its replacement with new plant.

I note that noise reduction measures are proposed and write to ask that Camden will ensure any noise 

abatement measures are implemented effectively.

The flat roof location immediately adjoins residential properties with bedrooms which overlook that flat roof 

area, and it is essential that appropriate noise abatement and containment measures are implemented.

Indeed my main bedroom is directly on a level with that flat roof, and I wish to ensure any intrusive noise is 

minimised.

Please acknowledge that you will ensure appropriate measures are enforced.
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